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Korian notified the Autorité de la concurrence of its plan to acquire exclusive 

control of the Inicea group, which operates psychiatric care establishments.

The transaction mainly results in an overlap of activity in the market for the 

supply of psychiatric care in which both parties to the transaction operate. 

However, the Autorité considers that the transaction will not modify the 

structure of competition in this market and that it is therefore not likely to 

reduce competition.

Due to the respective activities of the parties, the transaction could also lead to 

vertical links between their diagnostic and hospital care activities and Korian's 

follow-up and rehabilitation (SRH) activities. However, any negative effect 

resulting from the transaction was ruled out given the low rate of patients’ 

transfer from psychiatric care to units offering SRH and the very limited number 

of SRH establishments of Korian in psychiatry.

Finally, the Autorité ruled out any competitive risk of vertical integration 

between the offer of psychiatric care and the long-term accommodation 

services for the elderly offered by Korian.

The Autorité thus cleared the transaction unconditionally. 
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